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From: Michelle Jewell -

Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:38 PM
To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,

It's pathetic that this is allowed to happen. These dogs deserve dignity especially when they generate so much
money for the government!

Sincerely,

Michelle Jewell



